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CIRCULAR 

Sub: Declaration of Holidays due to Heavy Rain-Reg. 
**** 

Due to heavy rains and flooding caused by Cyclone Fengal, the college will be closed tomorrow, 

December 2, 2024. 

However, University Examinations will continue as scheduled until further notification from the 

COE, Pondicherry University. 
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Copy to:  

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

    3. The File                        


